

DUKE UNIVERSITY MEDICAL CENTER

Department of Ophthalmology Professor and Chairman

May 8, 1984

Sergio Benchimol, M.D. C/O Don Nicholson, M.D. Department of Ophthalmology Bascom Palmer Eye Institute University of Miami 1638 NW 10th Avenue Miami, Florida 33136

Dear Dr. Benchimol:

Thank you for your letter of May 1, 1984. You are very welcome to visit the Duke University Eye Center between May 24,1984 and May 30, 1984.

Looking forward to your visit and with best wishes,

Sincerely,

Robert Machemer, M.D.

Helena Rubinstein Foundation Professor

ROWN Mech

of Ophthalmology

RM/dlr